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July 2, 2013 
 
Jonathan Culley 
Redfern Homes LLC | Redfern Properties LLC 
 
 
 
 
CBL: 012  Q 004 
Located at: 104 North St. 
  
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
The letter verifies that the work performed under Building permit # 201246880  issued by the 
City of Portland at the above address has been completed, however the incomplete site work 
must satisfy the DRC for issuance of a TCO or C of O. Inspections have been recorded and the 
work appears to be in accordance with the applicable code requirements. This does not certify 
that the property is free of building code violations. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
George Froehlich 
Code Enforcement Officer 
207-874-8707 
 
 


